
 

 

 

 

17th June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Summer Entertainment  

 

All our summer entertainment performances are listed below, tickets 

will be on sale from the school office on the morning of Tuesday 25th 

June priced 50p. There will be a maximum of 2 tickets per family. 

Tickets to performances will sell very quickly.  If there are any tickets 

left a text will be sent out and they will be sold on a first come first 

served basis. 

  

Wednesday 10th July 9.15am Families welcome(seats for adults only) 

Nursery morning session children and Reception children. 

 

Wednesday 10th July 1.15pm Families welcome (seats for adults 

only) 

Nursery afternoon session, reception, Yr. 1, 2 & 3  

 

Thursday 11th July 1.15pm Adults Only 

Nursery afternoon session, reception, Yr. 1, 2 & 3 

There will be raffle tickets on sale at all performances.  

 

Use of cameras / video cameras.  Please support us in our agreed 

protocol in making sure all children are safe. DO NOT publish any 

images you have taken/take or record during any school event on 

any shared or network sites. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
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